

EASTER EGG APPEAL

We are once again asking our supporters to get involved during Lent (22nd Feb to 7th April) by donating an Easter Egg labelled with "A gift of Hope". To share the Christian message with individuals in temporary accommodation and hostels. Drop off Monday to Friday 9-2pm



WELCOME

Happy Valentine's Day to all our supporters and guests. We have been enjoying our new movie club on Tuesday afternoons, with Batman a favorite so far!

trypraying.

NEW CLASSES

Glasgow Life and Blankfaces are exploring opportunities for new courses in drama, poetry and arts to run at LHM. These are exciting new developments for our guests. Could you get involved? Give our manager June a call: 0141 552 0285

TRY PRAYING VOLUNTEERS

During Lent we will be sharing the Try Praying booklets with our guests.

If you are able to spare an hour or two to help us share the joy of prayer during Lent then contact our chaplain to volunteer: cherbert@churhcofscotland.org.uk



